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KENT MUSIC SUMMER SCHOOL MARKS 68TH YEAR
Hundreds of young musicians and singers from all over Kent have enjoyed a range of residential courses over the past three weeks at this year’s Kent Music Summer School at Benenden School, near Cranbrook.

As well as orchestral and choir singing ensembles, young singers aged 12 to 19 were able to explore the art of singing familiar songs from the shows in a Musical Theatre Singing Course. 
Summer School manager Phill Hyde said: “The Kent Music Summer School notched up its 68th year in 2015. These courses allow musicians to flourish in an unrivalled atmosphere of encouragement, expertise and enjoyment. Anyone, regardless of where they live or are educated, can apply for a place.”

Benenden School is a stunning building surrounded by 240 acres of countryside near Cranbrook. When students aren’t rehearsing, there’s plenty to do with a wide range of recreational facilities, including a heated, indoor swimming pool, tennis and squash courts as well as an on-site shop. Students are provided with mainly individual rooms, high-quality catering, and are looked after by a team of experienced supervisors, qualified nurses and lifeguards.
To find out about the Kent Music Summer School 2016, call the administrator, Valerie Cordina, at Kent Music on 01622 358402 or email vcordina@kent-music.com or visit www.kent-music.com.
ends
Notes to editors
· Kent Music, founded in 1948, is a registered education charity and one of the largest music education services in Europe. It delivers instrumental and vocal teaching to more than 14,000 students; employs some 200 peripatetic teachers both full-time and part-time; and organises music groups and summer schools. Kent Music is a partner in music education with Kent County Council.
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